
 

Kindling Spirits Forest School  

 

Tuesday 23rd June 2020 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

Kindling Spirits Forest School – Summer Programme 2020 

 

I am writing to you to introduce exciting plans for Kindling Spirits Forest School. After the 

recent difficult times for all of us, I hope you will receive this information as promising news. 

I can announce that Forest School will be available for four weeks of our summer break!  

It is my intention to run a two-hour session from 10 am, on Mondays, Tuesdays, Wednesdays, 

and Thursdays. This will commence on Monday 27th July. If you would like your child to attend, 

then they will be limited to one session per week and this must remain the same day, each 

week. The cost will be £10 per child, per session and this must be block booked. I will 

endeavour to place each child in the ‘bubble’ that they request but obviously places are limited 

and will be allocated on a first come, first serve basis.  

Obviously, my main objective is to provide the children of DJS a safe environment to play and 

explore in our woodland. I will be putting in all the necessary measures to ensure that this 

happens however due to the nature of Forest School, I cannot guarantee that the children 

will remain 2 metres apart.  

The current guidance from the Forest School Association states the following: 

The FSA believes that, due to the nature of Forest School sessions and facilitating the play needs 

of children and young people, the most appropriate precaution that can be taken is to create and 

maintain learner ‘bubbles’. This means that equipment, resources and the environment can be 

shared within each ‘bubble’ without significant risk. 

If you would like to take up this opportunity then please email me directly - not the school 

- on zoeh1@live.com or send  a text to 07980 213590 with your contact details. 

Best Regards 

Zoe Halford 

mailto:zoeh1@live.com

